
West Virginia Society of Anesthesiologists Educational Meeting 
 

Saturday, September 24, 2022   
Erickson Alumni Center, Morgantown 
 
 
AGENDA: 
7:00 - 7:15 am Registration and breakfast 
 

7:15 - 8:30 am 1960s Music that Promoted Drug Abuse 
   Robert Johnstone, MD 

 

8:30 - 9:00 am Academic Anesthesiology: What’s New at WVU? 
   Ed Nemergut, MD 

 

9:00 - 9:15 am Discussion/Questions and Answers  

 
Speakers: Robert Johnstone, MD is Professor of Anesthesiology, West Virginia University 
 

Ed Nemergut, MD is Professor and Chair, Department of Anesthesiology, Professor of 
Neurosurgery, West Virginia University 

 
Objectives: Following this activity, participants should be able to: 

• Describe when modern-era drug abuse began 
• Identify historic drivers of illicit drug use 
• Discuss cultural messages to decrease drug abuse 
• Discuss academic anesthesiology projections 
• Innovate anesthesia programs to improve patient care 

 
Target audience:  Physician anesthesiologists 

 
CME Credit:  This activity has been planned and implemented in accordance with the accreditation 
requirements and policies of the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) 
through the joint providership of the WVU School of Medicine and the WVSA. The WVU School of 
Medicine is accredited by the Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education to provide 
continuing medical education for physicians. 
 

The WVU Office of CME designates this live activity for a maximum of 2 AMA PRA Category 1 CreditsTM. 
Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the 
activity. 
 
Disclosure:  All those in control of content have indicated they have no relevant interests to disclose. 

 
For more information:  Contact Robert Johnstone, MD at JohnstoneR@wvumedicine.org 

 
Notes:   
 

This educational activity precedes the WV Society of Anesthesiologists business meeting. This activity is 
supported by the WVSA. There is no cost for members. 
 

On site presence is encouraged. Virtual participation via Zoom will be available. 


